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F.A.O. lan Nelson, Planning Policy Team Manager

Dear lan,

Thank you for your consultation of 30th November 2020 regarding the Main Modifications for
the North West Leicestershire Local Plan Partial Review.

| can confirm that Natural England has reviewed the modifications and has no comments to
make.

Kind regards

Roslyn

Roslyn Deeming

Senior Adviser

East Midlands Area

Ceres House

2, Searby Road

Lincoln

LN2 4DT

ros|vn.!eemlnq@naturalenqland.orq.uk

www.gov.uk/natural-england.

During the current coronavirus situation, Natural England staff are working remotely and
from some offices to provide our services and support our customers and stakeholders.
Although some offices and our Mail Hub are now open, please continue to send any
documents by email or contact us by phone to let us know how we can help you. See
the latest news on the coronavirus at http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus and Natural
England’s regularly updated operational update at
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/operational-update-covid-19.
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